
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Mark R. Warner 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Warner: 

April 21 , 2017 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am responding to your 
letter of March 31 , 2017, seeking information regarding the agency's implementation of the 
Digital Accountability and Transparency Act of 2014 (DA TA Act) . Responses to your specific 
questions are enclosed. 

Thank you for your interest in our efforts to meet the DATA Act requirements . If you 
need any additional information, please contact me or Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of 
Congressional Affairs , at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 

Kristine L. Svinicki 

Enclosure: 
As stated 


